



## Dear Parents and Carers,

## Message from Gateshead Council Catering:

Gateshead Local Authority has asked us to share the following consultation survey with children and parents from our school. Please note that our catering facilities, meals and kitchen staff are provided to us by Gateshead Council via a service-level agreement.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K. Swaddle. Executive Headteacher





Dear Parent / Guardian,

It's important to hear your views on the catering service in your child's school. Please help us by completing this short online survey. There are two sections; the first for parents/guardians and the second section for pupils. We look forward to hearing your views! <a href="https://consultation.gateshead.gov.uk/kms/elab.aspx?noip=1&CampaignId=1175">https://consultation.gateshead.gov.uk/kms/elab.aspx?noip=1&CampaignId=1175</a>

Please note the closing date is July 9th.

Thank you,

Gateshead Catering.